
Help raise some much needed 
funds for your child's school 

Due to COVID-19, Friends of School haven’t been able to 
hold any fundraising events and now, more than ever, we 
need your support. 

This summer, we are asking you to fill a jar with any spare 
change and donate it to FoS.  Why not ask grandparents, 
friends or neighbours to join in too! 

Decorate it, name it & share your jars on our Facebook page! 

We are aiming to collect 100 jars! 

There will be a collection box for jars  
at school when we return in September. 

Thank you for your support. 

Friends of School 
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Change jar Challenge


